15458

hugust 11, 1954

¥r, Stephen H, Boyles
Yecn Building
Portland, Oregon

Dear Sirs

This acknowledges receipt of your letter of August
7y with which you returned your Application No. 15455,

The applicution now anpeara itc be in satisfactory

form and 1t is being placed in linc tor approvel wnd issuance
of a permit,

Vory truly yours

CHAS. T. STRICKLIN
S8tate ngineer

By Vo Se Bovelie. Ass't,
V56 EL '



